From: Long, Patravious D.

Sent: Saturday, July 16, 2022 1:55 AM

To: Terry, Shanika; Graham, Terrence; Williams, Africa; Parker, James; Logan, Vickie; Thomas,
Dwayne; Sanchez, Manuel E; Robinson-Dixon, Patricia; Spears, Stacey; Hunter, Oliver;
McDonald, Nikisha L.; Akies, LoRandy

Subject: Fwd: Recreation

See below medical recommendation email from our medical partner.
Colonel

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:'

From: lesha Brown <lesBrown@wellpath.us>

Date: July 15, 2022 at 12:56:51 PM EDT

To: "Long, Patravious D." <pdlong@dekalbcountyga.gov>, "Barrow, Tyrone"
<tbarrow@dekalbcountyga.gov>, "Leslie, Sandra" <sleslie@dekalbcountyga.gov>

Cc: Ardine Cassells <ACassellsBrown@wellpath.us>, Kenyetta Wilson <KenWilson@wellpath.us>, Ethel
Smith <EtSmith@wellpath.us>, Darla Phillips <DarlPhillips@wellpath.us>

Subject: Recreation

Good afternoon,

In regards to the COVID-19 zoom meeting about recreation for the inmates, the administrative
team came together to speak about this concern. In conclusion to this, recreation for inmates
should not occur at this time due to the increase number of positive inmates. Dr. Smith -
Medical Director, sent a detailed COVID-19 memo via email and wants to continue to follow
that through thoroughly.

If any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach back out to one of us.

Thank you,

lesha Brown, BSN, RN
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